
23/06/2021 

MS Georgia Ann Godley 
1 / 2 Worrobil Street ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
georgiagodley@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

As an owner occupier of my unit in Worrobil Street, I would like to formally object to the 
proposed Child Care Centre to open in the neighboring street of Bangaroo.

We have two adults and three children residing in our premises, and use two cars, which rely 
on street parking. The childcare Centre would decrease the parking spaces available to us.

Additionally, the increase in cars moving through our already congested, narrow streets would 
cause traffic delays and a potential increase in accidents. It would also impact the safety and 
peace of local residents who walk their dogs or children playing outdoors. 

I hope these concerns will be considered when reviewing the proposed application.

Georgia Ann Godley.

Sent: 23/06/2021 12:05:38 PM
Subject: Online Submission


